
From: Anthea Lawson <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: response to consultation on neighbourhood plan / C12 Former Dairy Crest 
Site 
 
Dear Town Council members 
 
I'm responding to the consultation on the inclusion of the proposed plans for the 
former Dairy Crest site in the Totnes Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I am firmly in favour of inclusion of the stated plans for this site because of the 
affordable, community owned housing and other amenities that these plans offer, 
plans that take into necessary consideration (a) the need to not overload the existing 
through-route with traffic, (b) the need to be low-carbon, (c) the need to take flood 
risk mitigation into account, and (d) the need to take into account wildlife along the 
route of the Dart. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Anthea Lawson 
Priory Orchard, Priory Avenue, Totnes 


